
Indian Spice Train 
7165 Liberty Centre Dr, West Chester, OH 45069 

 

Overview 
Date of Visit: 27 January, 2022  
President: Stephan Ivester 
The Show: Tremendous! (11) 
The Score: 9.25 
 

The Report 
The long-awaited visit to Indian Spice Train left bellies full and smiles on the faces of all 
members. To start the night, libations were had at Buffalo Wings and Rings. We had quite the 
showing for these beverages, and had to combine a couple of tables to get the group together. 
Aaron Madaris was brought by President Ivester as a potential new recruit ,however was 
nearly disallowed access to the meal due to disrespecting Member Tyson Dozier. After profuse 
apologies from Aaron, the president (ever so graciously) granted him access to join the group 
for dinner. 

The meal was fantastic as always. We were seated in our own section as to not be bothered by 
the other commoners inside the restaurant. Poppadoms were requested twice – with a bit of a 
delay they did eventually reach the table and the chutni was delectable. Mike (the owner) 
graced us with an appearance and offered the sweet nectar of scotch to celebrate our 
presence. We ended with welcoming our latest member to CASACC; welcome to the club 
Aaron!  

Our Next President: 
Josh Lukas 

 

The Good The Bad The Ugly 
Fantastic food 
Great Turnout 

Nothing Poppadom incident 
A bit pricey 

  
  



Additional Business: 
 

The January attendees voted that the February meet will be moved to the 17th Feb to 
coincide with the visit of 2 of the Cheltenham and Surrounding Area members, Chris Martin 
(founder member, not the Coldplay singer) and Stuart Thomson (token Scotsman).   

2021 CASACC Winner Certificate Presentation 
 

 

Passing of the Presidency & Meeting Photo  
 

 



2021 Winner Certificate 
 

 


